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Topaz News 

 

 

Learning this week 

Our classroom has been transformed into Frozen Land 
over the weekend. The children were really excited to 
see it on Monday morning. We have already been 
helping Olaf because he loved our classroom but he 
didn’t have any friends. We decided that we could paint 
some friends for him. 

 

 

 

We had a visit from the Road Safety team this week. They 
talked to us about holding hands with a grown up near the 
road, especially in the dim light that we have been having 
recently. 

 

 

 

In shape, space and measures we have started to explore measures. At home you could 
help by using the words long, longer, short, shorter in the right context. We will continue to 
link this to our learning next week. 

In numbers we have been exploring one less than and started to think about calculations. 

Sleep toolkit 

I have had sleep conversations with some people over the last few weeks. There is lots of 
research about the importance of sleep for good learning so I am including a link to the 
sleep toolkit. I would be interested to know of any improvements after using this so please 
let me know.  

https://edocs.southglos.gov.uk/sleeptoolkit-earlyyears/ 

Christmas Play 

We want the children to have fun with this so we don’t start too soon and don’t sit too 
much! There are some costumes in school but some people will have notes to ask you to 
look for some added items at home. If you have problems with this, let us know. 

Kind regards,                                 Sally Windmill 
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